
 
 
 

Admission Procedure 
 
 
It has been agreed that the maximum admission number into the reception 

class shall be 15 children per year. The school has a one-point entry system. 

All children may start school in the September of the academic year in which 

they are five. 

 

Admissions Policy  
Parents wishing their child to attend the school should apply online.  
These should be returned directly to Derbyshire CC.  
The Headteacher is always pleased to show parents around the school and answer 

any questions. School will also have regard to individual pupils whose special 

needs can be best met by the school. 

 

When considering applications to the school the following order of 

priority will be adopted; 
 

1. Looked After Children and all previously looked after children including 
those who appear (to the admissions authority) to have been in state care 
outside England and ceased to be in state care as a result of being adopted. 

 
2. Children living in the normal area served by the school (including 

those in another L.A.’s area).  
3. Children not living in the normal area served by the school, but have 

brothers/sisters attending the school at the time of their admission. 

4. In the case of Voluntary Controlled Church Schools, children whose 

parents request a place on religious grounds.  
5. Out of area children whose parents have requested a place. 

 

 

Where in the case of 2, 3, 4 or 5 above, choices have to be made between 

children satisfying the same criteria; those children living nearest to the 

school (measured by the straight line distance) will be given preference. 

 

In the case of section 5, all requests will be notified by the Easter prior to the 

child’s admission during the following school year, beginning in September. 

Any other enquiries regarding admissions should be directed to Derbyshire 

County Council admissions Team. 

 

All appeals regarding admission should be directed to Derbyshire County 

Council’s admissions team Call Derbyshire tel: 01629 533190. Contact us for more 

information. 


